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There are too many empty seats at family dinner tables across this state because employers didn't
voluntarily protect their workers from the dangers of heat. This is why we need a heat rule. The
health and safety of our workers MUST take priority over the profits of employers. If your business
can't make profits while protecting its workers, then the business model is flawed and shouldn't be
allowed to operate.


